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GENERAL INFORMATION  

Children’s Bulletin Sponsor: 

Greg Bovre 
 

Bulletin Sponsor: 

In Honor of their 62nd Anniversary  

Art & Fay Risse 
 

Flowers on the Altar: 

In Honor of Art & Fay Risse’s      

62nd Wedding Anniversary  

Given by Art & Fay  
 

In Honor of Peter & Lisa Boettner’s 

7th Wedding Anniversary  

Given by Peter & Lisa  

St. Paul Affiliated Community Notices 
 

Morning Meditations is a short devotion 

weekday mornings (M-F) on WHBL - 1330AM 

at 7:26 AM and between 10:45 - 10:50 AM by 

area LCMS pastors. To check out events or 

hear the recorded message, please go to  

morningmeditations.com. 
 

You are invited to attend the monthly Senior 

Bible Study & Breakfast on Tues Sept 16 at 

8:30 AM at Lutheran High School. The study is 

led by LHS Ex. Dir., Mr. Matt Tschudy. Please 

RSVP to Carmen at 920-452-3323.  
 

Neat Repeats Upcoming Sales: 

Sept 9: everything in the store 30% off 

Sept 10 - 13: games & puzzles 50% off 
 

The Red Cross is in critical need of blood 

donations. Drive is held at Oostburg State 

Bank, Community Room on Sept 11 from    

11 AM - 4 PM. Register at 1-800-RED CROSS. 
 

Fall 2025 40 Days: Every abortion ends the 

life of an innocent human being at its most 

vulnerable stage. Do your part to defend 

and protect the sanctity of human life by 

participating in the Fall 2025 40 Days for Life 

peaceful, prayerful campaign. Signs are 

provided along with information about An-

chor of Hope where free services are availa-

ble. It’s easy. It’s important. It’s live-giving. 

The campaign starts Wed, Sept 24. Attend a 

Kick-Off Rally at the KC Hall in Sheb on Sun, 

Sept 21 at 4 to learn more. Or contact Ger-

maine 920-918-2310 or Gina 920-917-9324. 
 

The S.F. Food Pantry appreciates the many 

donations that are made to us throughout 

the year. However, we are unable to ac-

cept any outdated items as they pose a 

possible risk to the recipients. Thank you for 

your understanding and thank you for the 

many donations! 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 

730 County Road  PPP 

Sheboygan Falls, WI 53085 

Phone: 920-467-6449        Fax: 920-467-4239 

Early Childhood Center (ECC): 920-467-6733    

The Gathering Place/Memory Matters:   

920-627-6847 

More Community Announcements & 

Events posted on the bulletin board by 

the Kitchenette & Room 100. 

Worship Attendance  
(for last week as recorded ) 

Thursday 6:30 PM -  98 

Sunday 8:00 AM -  90 

 9:30 AM -  270 

Online  14 

 Total: 472 
   

  

WEEKLY NEWS September 4 - 10, 2025 

St Paul Christian Fiction Book Club 

Mon, Sept 8 at 6:00 PM in Room 108-112 

Meets monthly every second Monday 
 

Our Sept book is "The Edge of Belonging" by 

Amanda Cox. We invite anyone that is inter-

ested in fellowship and book discussions to 

join us. Please reach out to Heather Schmitz 

via the Church Office with any questions.  
 

St. Paul Friends Club Budget Meeting 

Sept 14 at 12:00 PM in Room 108-112 
 

Friends Club will meet for a very important 

budget meeting.  Access will be available 

via Entrance #3.  The dissolution of TNT funds 

and funding of future mission projects com-

prise the main agenda items.  If unable to 

attend, email your input to Kaye Kielbasa at 

mymunchkeyjak@gmail.com. 
 

Women’s Bible Study 

Tuesdays from 9 - 11AM beginning Sept 9 
 

Women's Bible Study will be starting back up 

on Tues Sept 9. We will be starting the year 

off with RVL Discipleship Study (Season 3). 

This video-based study takes a look back at 

Biblical times and helps us apply Biblical 

truths to our lives today. If you are interested 

in joining us please contact Tessa Backhaus 

at tessa.backhaus@gmail.com or 920-946- 

2285 or so we can have the free study guide 

printed and ready for you to start the study!   
 

Adult Introduction to Membership (AIM) 

Wednesdays in Room 100 from 6 - 7:30 PM 

Begins Sept 17 
 

Are you or someone you know interested in 

joining St. Paul? The first step to membership 

is attending our 8-week class called Adult 

Introduction to Membership (AIM).  Register 

for AIM by calling the Church Office at 920-

467-6449, emailing karrib@stpaulfalls.com or 

using an AIM brochure available on the In-

formation Wall behind the Welcome Center.  

New 14-Session Cycle of GriefShare  

Tuesdays from 6 - 8 PM in Room 112 

Begins Sept 9 
 

Help and encouragement after the death 

of a spouse, child, family member, or friend: 

GriefShare is a special weekly seminar and 

support group designed to help you rebuild 

your life after losing a loved one. Our group 

is led by caring people who have experi-

enced grief and want to help you through 

the difficult days ahead. We know it hurts, 

and we want to help.  
 

Ladies’ Auxiliary  

Wed Sept 17 at 1:00 PM in Room 100 
 

All women in the congregation are wel-

come to join us - come and see what we 

are all about! Members Ingathering: pack-

aged cookies for the Sunday Cookie Hour. 
 

Seeking Basket Auction Donations 

The Guatemala Mission Team is looking for 

any local small businesses or craftsmen 

(women) who would be interested in mak-

ing a donation toward our upcoming Silent 

Basket Auction. We are looking for items 

that can be displayed in the Gathering  

Area and would need items in hand by  

Oct 15.  Our hope would be to draw atten-

tion to your business and potentially draw in 

some new customers for you, so include any 

brochures you would like us to share with the 

winners!  Please contact Aaryn Feile. 
 

Pastor Bible Study 

Tuesdays in the Worship Center at 10 AM  

Begins Sept 16 
 

Pr. Kyle will be leading “The Chosen”,  

Season 3. Due to copyright, we cannot 

livestream. The discussion portion will be 

available on Thurs on our YouTube channel. 

Everyone is welcome - bring a friend! 
 

http://www.morning-meditations.com/
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Savannah Henn (Children & Family)  

savannahh@stpaulfalls.com 

 920-467-6449 ext 115 
 

 

Sunday School 
Sunday School kicks off on Sept 7 
during the 9:30 AM service.  
3K-3rd Grade will be learning about 
David and how he prayed to God.  
4th & 5th Grade will be learning about 
the Bible and what makes it up. 
 

AWANA 
This week at AWANA we will be 
learning about the Second        
Commandment.  
The theme is “Represent Your Games 
Team Color” (red, yellow, green, blue).  
 

CHILDREN, YOUTH, & FAMILY  MINISTRY  

Nicole Dollevoet (Youth & Family)  

nicoled@stpaulfalls.com  

920-467-6449 ext 121 
 

Confirmation Ministry 
A reminder that Confirmation students 
should turn in signed agreement sheet, 
payment, and Bible verse by next week.  
 

 

Youth & Young Adult 
College/Military addresses are being   
collected for this school year.  
Please submit to Nicole Dollevoet.  
 

 

Youth Group Kick-Off Night! 
Ages: 6th grade-post High School 
Sun, Sept 7  5:30-7:30 PM, Fellowship Hall 
 

Let’s kick off the school year with an 
Outdoor Game Night! Nacho Bar for 
supper and then we will dive into our 
new Bible Study series.  
 

 

Feed My Starving Children Youth Night  
Fri Oct 10 from 6-8PM   
 

Any youth & young adults interested in 
serving that evening should sign up in 
the Gathering Area. We also have an  
additional service opportunity to serve 
around church from 8-10PM.  
 

 
Children, Youth, & Family Event 

 

Save the Date:  
Mini Golf at  

Tom and Jerrys 
110 Suhrke Rd, Plymouth  

Sept 21, 5:00-7:00 PM 
Cost is $5 a person and  

covers dinner and golfing 

 
Camp Luther Family 
Mission Trip 
Looking for a way to 
serve with your family? 
We are going to serve at 
Camp Luther Oct 17-19. 
Children 6 yrs and up 
can attend with their 

family. Youth 6th grade and up can  
attend under supervision of Youth 
Leaders. This is a great way to be the 
hands and feet of Jesus. Contact Sa-
vannah or Nicole for a Letter of Intent.  

 

Youth Mission Trip 
2026 

Youth Mission Trip is 
headed to Charleton, 
South Carolina in June 
2026! Registration for 
students 6th grade 

through post high school is open.  
Adults & Youth interested in the trip 
should see Nicole for Letter of Intent 
and registration details. 
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PRAYERS & GIVING 

Please Pray For: 
 

 

Baptism: Caleb William Wolfe 
 

Anniversaries:  Art & Fay Risse, Sept 7 

                          Peter & Lisa Boettner, Sept 8 
 

Recovering: Lynda Starrett 
 

Bereaved: The Family of Elmore Van Sluys 
 

 
 

Would you like us to pray for you  

or someone you love?  

 If you are in the hospital, please call the 

Church Office to let a pastor know. They 

would love to visit and pray with you. 

 If someone you know needs prayer, please 

talk to a pastor so that we can pray for 

them in church and/or add them to our 

Prayer Chain. 

 If you need a pastoral visit for any reason, 

please contact a pastor to schedule a visit. 

If we don’t know, we can’t help! 

Pray for Our Active Members in the Military: 
 

Air Force: Christopher Saunders 

Air Force Reserve: Saul Grosshuesch  
 

Army: Zachary Kattner, Ryan Schmidt,  

 Max Jacquat 

Army Reserve: Amanda Zimmerman,  

 Robert Zimmermann,  Max Zuengler 
 

Marine Corps: Zeke Norlander 
 

National Guard: Joshua Becker 
 

Navy: Steven Mueller 

 

Military Photos 

We have an ongoing military picture display to 

honor our church members - both veterans and 

enlisted. To be included, please provide a 4x6 

photo, with name on the back, and put it in an 

office drop box/slot. 

Giving Center Donations  
 

Items currently being collected at the Giving Center (located in the hallway near the Fellowship Hall) 
 

 

St. Paul Quilters: On-going collection of gently used sheets & material (label and place on top) 
 

Early Childhood Center: On-going collection of used ink cartridges and cell phones 
 

Pillowcase Dresses: On-going collection of new or gently used pillow cases - cotton or cotton

  blend only - we cannot use microfiber or other synthetic fabric 
 

Sheboygan Falls Food Pantry: On-going collection of food & paper products for the SF Pantry 
 

Helping Kids: On-going collection of food for families with children at SF schools 
 

Neat Repeats: On-going collection of items (small amounts only). If you have a large amount,

  please drop off at the Neat Repeats store in Plymouth 
 

Mary’s Room: On-going collection of newborn sleepers  
 

Love INC: On-going collection of Personal Care Items (loveincsheboygancounty.org/donate) 

 


